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May 31, 2015 
 
 
Greendale Entertainment Association   
c/o Donna Ouellette 
4920 Sussex Lane 
Greendale WI 53129 
 
 
Dear Members of GEA: 
 
 
Please accept our sincere thanks for your generous monetary donation toward this 
year’s Greendale High School Post Prom event, held this past weekend. 
 
 
Because of donors like you, we were able to host a fun-filled, well-chaperoned, 
alcohol-free event for about 150 students, representing about 50% of total Prom 
goers!  The Post Prom event was held at StoneFire Pizza Co. in New Berlin, where 
we provided unlimited food and soda, raffles, music, movies, games and attractions. 
 
 
Rest assured your donation went a long way in providing a safe environment for the 
kids to continue celebrating Prom with their friends in a responsible way. 
 
 
Greendale High School students, families, and Post Prom Committee members 
thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
2015 Post Prom Committee 
Carol Malinowski - Pam Jankowiak - Maryann Bialo - Trish Toberna - Mary Jungers 
- Anna Richlen - Steve Litzau - Mike & Lisa Sarenc  


